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Albuquerque MOAA Vision:  
“Recognized as the leading Military Service 

Organization in central New Mexico, supporting and 
giving a voice to military retirees, surviving spouse, 

and veterans of all services." 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Dear Albuquerque MOAA (ALBUMOAA) 
Chapter members: 
 

 

I hope you all are enjoying your 
summer and getting in some fun 
travel!   
 
We have our upcoming social quarterly 
on July 16th and hope you can make 
it.  This will be a potluck and we will 
have some terrific vendors available to 
offer interesting and informative 
services and products. Please see page 
8 for more information. 
 
The Board is still looking for a 
secretary and surviving spouse 
representative. If you're interested, 
please contact me.  
 

July - August 2023,  Volume XLIII, No. 4 

A L B U M O A A’S 

MAIL CALL 

The Newsletter of The Military Officers Association of 

America 

President’s Message 
 

We continue to solicit your feedback and 
suggestions on events and activities you 
would like to see continued and new        
offerings as well. 
 
We hope you continue to enjoy your      
newsletter and see page 14 for proposed 
changes to our website.  We encourage   
everyone to give us your comments and 
suggestions!  
 
Wishing everyone a happy and safe 4th of 
July and a wonderful summer! 
  
 

Hope to see you at our monthly Lunch 
Clubs, Quarterly Potluck Socials, Chapter 
meetings and all our other events and        
activities! 
 
 
CPT Stacey Goldstein-Dwyer, MA, PsyD, USA (Ret) 
 President, ALBUMOAA Chapter 
 2200 Grande Blvd. SE, Ste B 
 Rio Rancho, NM 87124 
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 President 
 CPT Stacey Goldstein-Dwyer, PsyD., 

USA (Ret) 
president@albumoaa.org  

  
1st VP-Programs, Communications 
Brig Gen Regner Rider, USAF (Ret) 

 
2nd VP—Programs 

LTC Michael Houck, USA (Ret)
2ndvice@albumoaa.org  

 
Secretary  

                                                                    VACANT 

 
Treasurer 

Major Allen Tate, USAF (Ret)  
treasurer@albumoaa.org 

 
President Ex-Officio 

LTC Walter Paul, USA (Ret ) 
pastpresident@albumoaa.org 

  
Navy Rep 

LCDR Meredith Beaton, USN (Ret) 
  

Marine Corps Rep 
Col Charles E Wood, USMCR (Ret) 

  
Army Rep 

CPT Stacey Goldstein-Dwyer, USA 
(Ret) 

  
Air Force Rep  

Brig Gen Reg Rider, USAF (Ret) 
      

US Coast Guard Rep   
CWO3 Edward Williams, USCG (Ret) 

      
NM National Guard Rep 

LTC Max Johnson, NMNGUS (Ret)  
 

US Public Health Service Rep   
CAPT Nina F Dozoretz, USPHS (Ret)  

 
Surviving Spouses Rep & Liaison 

VACANT 

 
 
 
 
 

MOAA and its affiliated Albuquerque 
Chapter are independent, nonprofit, 
politically nonpartisan organizations.  

Ski Club Rep 

Brig Gen Regner C Rider, USAF (Ret) 
 

Lunch Club 

CPT Tom Dawe, USA (FMR) 
 
Golf Club Rep 
VACANT 

Tours Club Reps 

Karen Brown 
Judy Keppler 
 
Chaplain 
VACANT 
 

Historian 
VACANT 

ROTC/Awards 
LTC Erik Sevigny, USA (Ret)   

Finance 
Major Allen Tate, USAF (Ret)  
 
Legislative Affairs 
LTC Walter Paul, USA (Ret)  
INTERIM  (VACANT) 
 
Membership Records 
Major Allen Tate, USAF (Ret)  
Karen Brown  
 
Nominating 
LTC Walter Paul, USA (Ret) 
 
Consumer Advisory Board 
VACANT 
 
Veterans’ Memorial Rep 
VACANT 
 
Membership Recruitment 
LTC Erik Sevigny, USA (Ret) 
 
Personal Affairs        
VACANT  
 

United Veterans Council      
VACANT  
 
Web Site 
Major Allen Tate, USAF (Ret)  
Karen Brown  
 
Newsletter, ALBUMOAA     
CAPT Nina F Dozoretz, USPHS (Ret) 

In 2012, our Chapter established the 

Albuquerque Chapter of MOAA  

Endowment at the Albuquerque  

Community Foundation (ACF) to  

enhance our current, and especially 

our future, ability to contribute to  

worthy charitable organizations that 

help military personnel, veterans and  

dependents.  The endowment was  

initiated in late January of 2012 and 

has grown as a result of contributions 

and the growth in the investments. 

The Board has adopted a policy of  

using the annual Endowment  

distribution to increase our giving each 

year.  For those who are so inclined, 

gifts can be made to the Chapter  

Endowment as a part of a member’s 

estate or as part of a yearly donation.  

More information about the annual 

performance and use of the  

distribution will be published in a  

future ALBUMOAA.  For questions, the 

Chapter point of contact is the  

Treasurer, Allen Tate. 

The Albuquerque Chapter 

of MOAA is not associated 

with the Department of 

Defense.  This Newsletter is 

published bi-monthly. Views 

expressed in articles or editorials in this 

Newsletter are not necessarily the views of the 

Chapter nor do they reflect its policies. 

Publication of advertisements or mention of any 

commercial businesses does not constitute 

Chapter endorsement.   

 
Please email suggestions for newsletter format 
and content to CAPT Nina Dozoretz, USPHS 

(Ret) at president@albumoaa.org  
  
 

To learn about national MOAA advocacy efforts, go to  
MOAA Legislative Take Action at: http://capwiz.com/moaa/home/    

mailto:cochrane_michael@comcast.net
mailto:2ndvice@albumoaa.org
mailto:ClintWhiz@hotmail.com
mailto:chuck.wood06@comcast.net
mailto:cochrane_michael@comcast.net
http://capwiz.com/moaa/home/
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Reported by CPT Tom Dawe, USA (FMR) 

 

You do not want to miss our Lunch Club the last Tuesday of the 
month.  We continue to present interesting and informative    
speakers.  We look forward to seeing you July 25th and August 
29th for lunch at Weck’s on Louisiana Blvd. NE.          
 

Place:  Weck's at 3913 Louisiana Blvd NE—Just south of Montgomery  

Cost:   Separate checks, please add a tip;   10% Senior discount; pay at the conclusion 
of the program 

When:  Last Tuesday of each month  

Time: 12 - 2PM.  Please arrive by 12PM to order your meal before the speaker has 
begun. 

Reservations not required 

Contact:  Tom Dawe with any questions 

 

If you have a recommendation for a speaker, please contact Tom at 
rtdawe@comcast.net. 

 

Community Resource 
 

Submitted by Victoria Roberts 
Higher Education Advisor 

Intelligent.com 
 

 
Intelligent.com provides a resource to help veterans learn about the benefits of   
non-traditional postsecondary education and other important details about           
vocational and apprenticeship programs, such as eligibility, costs, and transitioning 
to working civilian. 
 
Click on this link to see all the educational resources available to veterans,  
https://www.intelligent.com/veterans-guide-to-vocational-and-apprenticeship-programs/  

mailto:rtdawe@comcast.net
https://www.intelligent.com/veterans-guide-to-vocational-and-apprenticeship-programs/
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                                                      Reported by  Karen Brown 

 
HAMILTON & ALADDIN Broadway performances were wonderful!   
The 2023-2024 Season is offering the following:  
 

Disney’s The Lion King: October 18 - November 5, 2023 
Hadestown: December 6-10, 2023 
Pretty Woman: The Musical – January 25-28, 2024 
My Fair Lady: March 21-24, 2024 
Beetlejuice: May 9-12, 2024 
 
 

 
Hopefully, we can get group seats for The Lion King, Pretty Woman & My Fair Lady.   
Watch your email for further details. 
 
 
 
 
MOAA 2023 TRIP PLANNED BY SUN TOURS FOR MOAA:  

All payments go to SUN TOURS, 1700 Louisiana Blvd, Suite 100,       
Albuquerque, NM 87110.  For reservations and information,                  
call (505) 889 - 8888. 
 

Cancellation insurance is recommended.  
         
 
 

 
August 6-16, 2023 (11 days) – GRANDEUR OF THE GREAT LAKES CRUISE:     

Experience the Great Lakes as never before on this brand-new cruise on 
the intimate Ocean Voyager (American Queen Voyages), with a caring 
crew of 84 pampering no more than 202 guests. We will travel from      
Chicago to Toronto, with stops at Mackinac Island, Niagara Falls,      
Detroit, and other beautiful ports, as we explore the majestic waterways 

of all five great lakes!   
 
We have 9 participants from MOAA looking forward to this fun adventure.  
 
 
 
 
 

MOAA Tours/Events Website Link: https://albumoaa.org/tours-events/  
 
 
 

MOAA TOURS 

https://albumoaa.org/tours-events/
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                 Reported by  Karen Brown  

Membership Stats (as of June 15, 2023)      
Regular: 177  
Surviving Spouse: 49  
Associate:  42  
Total:  268 
 
A warm welcome to the following new member and spouses:   
 
Regular 
LTC Mark D. Murton, USA (Ret) (Helma) 
 
Surviving Spouse 
Nancy Loisel  
 

Thanks to all who paid Chapter dues for 2023; however, many have NOT paid!  
PLEASE NOTE:  IF YOUR NAME IN YOUR ADDRESS HAS *** AFTER IT, THIS         
INDICATES YOU HAVE NOT PAID YOUR 2023 ALBUMOAA CHAPTER DUES.  You can 
use the form on the last page of this newsletter to submit your payment by filling it out and mail it 
along with your 2023 dues payment OR another option is you can Renew Membership online & 
pay via PayPal, after you log in.   
 
 

Regular (Uniformed Officers—active, retired, former)                    $24.00 
Surviving Spouses (Widows of Uniformed Officers)                            $12.00 
Associate (Enlisted/Non-Uniformed)                                                                                                                             $15.00 

 
We hope you checked out our website https://albumoaa.org/ – see links on top of the Home page. 
You do not have to log in to see Chapter Information, NM Legislative Info,  Photo Gallery, 
Newsletters, Clubs (Lunch, Ski, Tours), etc.  

https://albumoaa.org/
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VA Hospital Mask Update sent from the Center for Development and Civic                
Engagement, New Mexico VA Health Care System:  
 
 
“There has been a revision to the Mask policy and Covid guidelines here at the facili-
ty. Please see the message below from the Executive Leadership Team regarding 
these changes. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact our office at         
505-256-2771 or abqvolser@va.gov. “ 
 
 
“Masking will no longer be required for inpatient units, including ICU, medical 
and surgical beds as well as inpatient SCI and mental health units. They are also 
not      required for outpatient clinical settings, congregate settings, or laboratory 
areas.  
Administrative areas and hallways also do not require masking. Masks will remain 
available throughout the facility and different stations and clinic areas. Anyone 
who feels more comfortable wearing a mask is encouraged to do so.”  
.    

Reported by LTC Michael Houck, USA (Ret), 2nd VP   

mailto:abqvolser@va.gov
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The Albuquerque Chapter has been approved by the IRS as a 501(c)(3) public charity.  Our Chapter’s 
“Charitable Giving” program has grown as the Ski Club, Tours, special projects, and individual donors   
contribute sizable amounts.  Many members donate in conjunction with their dues payment.  Donors may 
contribute to the overall Charitable Giving program, or they may specify their donation to one of the causes 
listed below: 

 
 
 
Charitable Giving (Unspecified) 
Blue Star Mothers (Rio Grande & Valencia Chapters)  
 Albuquerque Fisher House 
KAFB Quarterly Awards 
NM VA Medical Center 
NM Veterans Memorial 
ROTC/JROTC Awards 
Veterans Integration Center (VIC) 
Honor Flight Northern NM 
Paws and Stripes, Inc. 
Chapter’s Endowment Fund (ACF) and more 

  
 
 In the last couple months, the “Charitable Giving” Program received another $276.00 in donations in     
conjunction with their dues payments from the following 9 members: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Albuquerque Chapter, MOAA, is matching membership donations up to 
$1,000 this year towards the donation to the Veteran Integration Center (VIC).     
Their mission is "to enable Veterans and their families to achieve stable housing,       
financial  security, and a renewed sense of community." For more information,                          
click on https://www.nmvic.org/.  
 
They have just broken ground for Phase 1 Building and Outdoor Campus Spaces and 

any donation made will go towards the continued expansion of services the VIC can provide to our          
military. So, please help with this effort by sending donations to:  Albuquerque Chapter, MOAA,              
PO Box 5071, Albuquerque, NM 87185-5071.  To date, we have 3 donations totaling $175 from              
David  Coulie, Walter Paul and Robert Rider. 
 

 
A big THANK YOU for all your generous contributions!   
 
 
 
 
 

                                   Charles W Back 
Robert F C Boedeker 
Linda N Eitzen 
Paulette H Herman 
 James J Jordan  

Roger P Knight 
Nancy Loisel 
Jean MacLeod 
Eugene W Wasylenki 

https://www.nmvic.org/
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Albuquerque Chapter MOAA Quarterly Social Potluck 

 
 

 
 
It’s time everyone to partake and enjoy our Chapter’s Quarterly Social 
Potluck on July 16, 2023, Sunday, at the New Mexico Veterans          
Memorial Park Visitor Center Meeting Room from 12:00 to 2:00 PM. !! 
 
 

We look forward to tasting everyone’s amazing dishes and desserts!   
As always, if you can help us transform the meeting room into a dining 
room, please arrive by 11:00 AM. 
 
We plan a fun and informative event with a raffle and several vendors 
displaying their products and services! 
 
As always, Chapter coins and lapel pins will be available for purchase 
at this event. 
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Ski Club Activities Remain Cancelled  

Until Further Notice 

 

Ski Club  

PRESIDENT: Reg Rider, regrider49@gmail.com 

VICE-PRESIDENT: Ron Salley, jrsalley@me.com 

TREASURER:  Tony Strati, casatrat@msn.com  

MEMBERSHIP: Karen Brown, kmbrown8@comcast.net 

 

 

WOLF CREEK, CO: January 8-10, 2024 (2 nights’ lodging at The Springs Resort & 
Spa, Pagosa Springs, 2 days skiing) 
Chair: Karen Brown, 505-856-1927, kmbrown8@comcast.net 
Co-Chair: Julianne Levings, 505-286-6303, gjlevings@centurylink.net  

 

TELLURIDE, CO: January 21-25, 2024 (4 nights’ lodging at Victorian Inn,     
Telluride, CO, 3 days skiing) 
Chair: Reg Rider, 505-944-5514, regrider49@gmail.com 
Co-Chair: Jack Menako, 505-797-1935, jamenako@centurylink.net 

 

PURGATORY, CO:  February 6-8, 2024 (2 nights’ lodging in Best Western Rio 
Grande, Durango, CO, 2 days skiing) 
Chair: Sherri Jackson, 505-259-4610, jacksherrison@icloud.com   
Co-Chair: Bob Jackson, 505-259-2284, raj041455@gmail.com 
 

CRESTED BUTTE, CO: February 19-23, 2024 (4 nights’ lodging at Old Town Inn,    
3 days skiing) 
Chair: Beth Clark, 505-292-4309, nursebeth2@comcast.net 
Co-Chair: Conni Brooks, 505-620-3795, connibrooks@comcast.net 
 

Schedule of MOAA SKI CLUB Meetings/Parties 
Sign-up parties are at the NM Veterans Memorial at 5-7 pm on the following dates: 

August 20, 2023 
September 17, 2023 

October 15, 2023 
November 19, 2023 

 
Bring your favorite hors d’oeurve to share!  Beverages provided.  

Find all the information needed on trips at https://albumoaa.org/ski-club/  
 

Only ABQ Chapter, MOAA membership is required to be a Ski Club member:   

https://albumoaa.org/how-to-join/ 

  Reported by Brig Gen Regner Rider, USAF (Ret) 

mailto:regrider49@gmail.com
mailto:jrsalley@me.com
mailto:kmbrown8@comcast.net
mailto:gjlevings@centurylink.net
mailto:regrider49@gmail.com
mailto:jamenako@centurylink.net
mailto:jacksherrison@icloud.com
mailto:raj041455@gmail.com
mailto:nursebeth2@comcast.net
mailto:connibrooks@comcast.net
https://albumoaa.org/ski-club/
https://albumoaa.org/how-to-join/
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Why your help is needed at the Veterans Memorial Park Visitor Center 
  
 
The Veterans Memorial Park Visitor Center and Museum is staffed by the veterans’ organizations in the greater               
Albuquerque area in order to make the Museum, Visitor Center, and conference room available for visitors, tourist,         
veterans’ organizations, Sandia National Laboratory, and units at Kirtland AFB. Volunteer support to the Veterans          
Memorial Park Visitor Center and Museum is coordinated by the New Mexico Veterans Memorial Park and Museum    
Foundation and United Veterans Council of Greater Albuquerque.  
 
The greater percentage of volunteers are from the non-profit veterans’ organizations in the greater Albuquerque area.      
Volunteer support also comes from organizations that support military veterans and advocacy, such as the National Society 
of the Sons of the American Revolution, Daughters of the American Revolution, Honor Flight of Northern New Mexico, 
among others.  
  
Use of the Veterans Memorial Park Visitor Center conference room, patio, amphitheater, parade field, and rose garden are 
available for rental use by military veteran organizations, community service and support groups, and individuals associated 
with these military and service organization (think, the Dukes of Albuquerque concert band).  
 
The New Mexico Veterans Memorial Park and Museum Foundation and the City of Albuquerque have established a rental 
fee for use of the interior and open spaces at the New Mexico Veterans Memorial Park. Examples of the current rental fees 
for sites at the Memorial Park without security support are:  
 
 Meeting Room at the Visitor Center:  
 
Fee for use of up to 4 hours = $850; for events 5-8hrs = $1200; or $100 for each additional hour.    
 
Visitor Center Patio can be included in Meeting Room as a package or rented separately:  Fee for use of up to 4 hours = 
$850; for events 5-8hrs = $1200; or $100 for each additional hour.  
 
 Amphitheater (including Parade Field): Fee for use of up to 4 hours = $850; for events 5-8hrs = $1200; or $100 for each 
additional hour. There are ancillary charges for electric hook-up, use of tents or canopies (subject to City Fire Safety        
Ordinances), and opening restrooms for use.   
  
Rose Garden, renter must provide own tables, chairs, and refuse-trash services: Fee for use up to 4 hours = $600; for 5-8hrs 
= $950; and $50 for each additional hour.  
 
Outside Grounds, can include Amphitheater, parade grounds, and vendor areas; renter must provide their own tents or      
canopies (subject to City Fire Safety Ordinances), tables, chairs, and refuse-trash services: Fee for use up to 4 hours = 
$1200; for 5-8hrs = $1800; and $200 for each additional hour.  
  
Boulevard of Flags Set Up (Park entrance and exit): Fee is $100.    
 
Continued on next page….. 

Reported by LTC Michael Houck, USA (Ret), 2nd VP   
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Hypothetical charges to Albuquerque Chapter MOAA for one year:   
 

 Monthly Board of Directors Meeting using the Conference / Meeting Room at the Park Visitors Center (12 X $200 = 
$2,400)  

 Annual Chapter Members Meeting ($850 and $100 for each additional hour over 4 hours; or $1200 for 5-8hrs). The   
Visitor Center is open 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM. We commonly begin at 9:00 AM, lunch buffet from 11:00 to 12:30, Chapter 
meeting and reports until 1:30, and clean-up and disposal of trash until 4:00 PM. There is a charge to have a Memorial 
Park Foundation member present to monitor and to secure the building following the event. Charge is $30/HR. 

 Annual Memorial Service honoring members who passed away the prior year is held in the Amphitheater. Fee for 4 
hours use = $850.  

 Quarterly Chapter Socials using the Conference / Meeting Room at the Park Visitors Center. (4 X $300 = $1,200)  

 Special events, i.e., recognizing members 100th Birthday and recognizing and presenting member awards, using the 
Conference / Meeting Room at the Park Visitors Center. (2 X $300 = $600) 

 Ski Club meetings and trip recruitment, using the Conference / Meeting Room at the Park Visitors Center. (6 X $300 = 
$1,800) 

 Ski Club post season members meeting and social using the Conference / Meeting Room at the Park Visitors Center. 
($850 and $100 for each additional hour over 4 hours; or $1200 for 5-8hrs). Charge to have a Memorial Park Foundation 
member present in the facility after business hours and the Visitors Center is facility officially closed (3:00 PM on     
Saturday and Sunday) to monitor the event and to secure the building following the event. Charge is $30 per hour .  

 Each room or facility rental requires posting a $300 damage and cleaning retainer.   
 
 
As one can see, monthly program rental use of the Veterans Memorial Park Visitor Center conference room, patio, amphi-
theater, and parade field, hypothetically, can be as much as $8,800 per year! These rental fees create a financial burden on 
organizational annual budgets when there is not a corporate sponsor with an open auditorium, gymnasium, or social hall to 
hold their events (VFW, American Legion posts and lodges, and churches). As a charitable non-profit organization having  
to pay such fees to conduct internal programs would severely curtail the funds that the Chapter could donate and deliver to  
support community veteran causes and needs.   
 
Albuquerque Chapter MOAA has extensively used the New Mexico Veterans Memorial Park facilities to conduct Chapter 
meetings, socials, presentations, and memorials free of rental fees. Our MOAA Chapter is signed on to provide volunteer(s) 
to be present at the New Mexico Veterans Memorial Park Visitor Center and Museum the first Sunday of each month which 
means we are called upon 12 days per year to volunteer six hours of duty to support the Memorial Park.  
 
Over the years our volunteers have included our officer, surviving spouse, and associate members being present in the 
Park’s Visitor Center and Museum one Sunday each month. We currently are at a point when the longtime cadre of         
volunteers have diminished.  
 
In the past we had timely and reliable support from our surviving spouse members. It is our practice to pair two surviving 
spouse volunteers at the Visitor Center and Museum for a three-hour Sunday shift. We need volunteers from our retired       
uniformed officers to provide a physical presence at the New Mexico Veterans Memorial Park and Museum. Volunteering 
twice a year for a three-hour watch is a small individual time donation to the Chapter that allows us to continue to use the 
New Mexico Veterans Memorial Park facilities rent free for Chapter organizational events. It additionally allows us to     
continue to provide funds to a variety of charitable veteran organizations and causes.  
 
We continue to need your voluntary assistance and commitment to continue to support the Veterans Memorial Park and  
Museum and to better use our membership and charitable member donations for the local community of needy veterans.  
 
Please contact Clint Whisonant, our Veterans Memorial Park Program Coordinator, at clintwhiz@hotmail.com, of your 
availability to assist your Chapter  or contact Michael Houck, Chapter 2d Vice President, at 2ndvice@albumoaa.org   
 

 

 

mailto:clintwhiz@hotmail.com
mailto:2ndvice@albumoaa.org
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2023 BOARD, SPECIAL MEETINGS AND EVENTS  

                                                                                                                                                                                   
                                                                      
                                         

July 6 -          Board Meeting 
July 16 - Quarterly Potluck Social 
Aug 3 -  Board Meeting 
Sept 7 -  Board Meeting 
 
 

Oct 5 -   Board Meeting 
Oct 15 - Annual Meeting 
Nov 2 -  Board Meeting 
Dec 7 -  Board Meeting 

 

 All Board meetings convene the first Thursday of every month and start at 11:30 AM MST 
at 2200 Grande Blvd SE, Suite B, Rio Rancho, NM 87124, unless otherwise noted.      
Access to meetings via ZOOM will continue. Changes to the above meeting dates and times 
will be announced in the newsletter and mass email distributions to the membership. 

 
 Both the July Quarterly Potluck and the October Annual Meeting will be held at the  

Veterans Memorial on Louisiana Blvd. SE from 12:00PM - 2PM.   
 
Your Board continues to arrange a special addition to the Quarterly Potluck where vendors will 
be available to share a variety of special information and items for sale, such as safety devices 
to protect you and your loved ones in your home, in your car and just going out for a stroll,  
how to apply for a remodel of your bathroom as a result of a physical challenge(s) through the  
Veterans Administration, and exploring healthcare insurance options.   
 
For more information on the Quarterly Potluck, please see page 8. 
 
You do not want to miss our Ski Club sign-up parties, scheduled on: 
 

August 20, 2023 
September 17, 2023 

October 15, 2023 
November 19, 2023 

 
Please see page 9 for more information on the Ski Club parties. 
 
Our ALBUMOAA Challenge Coins and ALBUMOAA lapel pins will be available for sale at 
all Quarterly Potluck Socials and the October Annual Meeting.   
 
Coins are $10 and lapel pins are $5 each. 
 

Board and Special Meetings Calendar 
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VETERANS INTEGRATION CENTER UPDATE  
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Albuquerque Chapter MOAA Website Changes Coming! 

Reported by Major Allen Tate,  USAF (Ret), Chapter Webmaster   

 

 

 

Although the Albuquerque Chapter website has won numerous awards and provided convenient      
access to Chapter information for many years, the "backbone" of the website is failing. Although    
repair efforts are underway, the website in its current format is unsustainable. As the new webmaster, 
I am reviewing the ALBUMOAA relationship with the current support contractor and investigating 
changes to the relationship, including possibly finding a new support contractor. In addition, I am   
requesting inputs from webpage design organizations on a revised webpage. While all of the efforts 
are occurring to generate a new website, the current website will be maintained for membership     
access, to the best of our ability. We will not "turn off" the current website until the new site is up and 
functional (barring any major failures or security concerns on the current website). 

As I work with our previous webmaster on this project, I'm looking for input from our chapter     
members. 

What do you like about our website? 

What don't you like about our website? 

Would you be interested in being part of a "scrum" to develop a new website design? 

Is there information or items you'd like to see on our website? 

I'm interested in getting your feedback as soon as possible. I'm working to an "end of the year"    
deadline for having the new website up and functional. Please contact me at adtate62@gmail.com or 
at (505) 850-8121 if you have input or want to participate in website design parameter development. 

(https://albumoaa.org/)

"ALBUMOAA" - ALBUQUERQUE

CHAPTER
The Military Officers Association of America

Albuquerque, New Mexico

(http://moaa.org)

Welcome, Guest! Home Join Renew Membership Chapter Information

NM Council of Chapters Programs Clubs Photo Gallery

alb login Contact Us Newsletters NM Legislative Info

MOAA National Legislative Facebook Twitter

June 22,2023

  2022 Albuquerque Chapter MOAA’s Annual
Meeting/Election/Donations – October, 16, 2022

– Photos (https://albumoaa.org/albuquerque-chapter-

moaas-annual-meeting-dinner-october-16-2022/) 

 

NOTICE: 
MOAA BREAKFAST CLUB IS NOW A LUNCH CLUB, MEETING AT

NOON!

We’re hoping to get at least 20 participants!!  So please come
out & join us at Weck’s on Tuesday, May 30, 2023!!

Login

Username

Password

Lost your password?

Remember Me

Log In

J U N

27

Upcoming Events

12:00 pm

MOAA Lunch @

:: :: :: :: ::

:: :: :: ::

:: :: :: ::

:: :: ::

mailto:adtate62@gmail.com
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CPT Stacey Goldstein-Dwyer, Psy.D. USA (Ret) 
President and Owner 

GD Psych Services, LLC is dedicated to providing the greater Albuquerque, and Rio Rancho, NM    
region with supportive, solution-based psychological services provided by the most professional        
licensed clinical social workers, mental health counselors, and psychologists in the community. Our  
organization is fully committed to helping you maintain your mental health and happiness and    
providing you with the best solutions to overcome your greatest psychological challenges.    

GD Psych Services is a woman-owned and disabled veteran-owned small business. 

2200 Grande Blvd., Suite B, Rio Rancho, NM. 87124 ● (505) 218 - 6383  
●Website:  https://gdpsychservices.com 

 
Our heartfelt sympathy is extended to the families of those who have passed to their eternal rest.  
May all those who grieve be comforted. 
 
            

          COL Joseph E Loisel, USA (Ret) – May 13, 2023 (husband of Nancy Loisel) 
 

 
 
 

 

 
  

https://gdpsychservices.com
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The Albuquerque Chapter 
MILITARY OFFICERS ASSOCIATION OF AMERICA 
P. O. Box  5071 
Albuquerque, NM 87185 
 

CHANGE SERVICE REQUESTED 

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION FORM 
Albuquerque Chapter of the Military Officers Association of America 

Eligible for membership: Commissioned or Warrant Officers, or their Surviving Spouses 
Army—Marine Corps—Navy—Air Force—Coast Guard—Public Health Service— 

National Oceanic & Atmospheric Administration 
Regular-Reserve-National Guard-Active Duty-Retired-Former Officers 

Please Print Clearly or Apply Online at www.albumoaa.org 
 

 _____Enroll me as a REGULAR MEMBER at $24.00 for one year. 
 _____Enroll me as a SURVIVING SPOUSE MEMBER (as the surviving spouse of a deceased officer) at $12.00 for one year. 
 _____Enroll me as an ASSOCIATE MEMBER (non-military & enlisted) at $15.00 for one year. 
 _____Enroll me for NEW Membership as REGULAR or SURVIVING SPOUSE applicant, receiving first 2 calendar years’ membership for cost of one year. 
 
 I wish to donate $______ to the Chapter’s Giving Program, and my check includes this amount.  I realize that the donation is Federal and State tax-free. 
  
 ____________________________________________________     _______________     _______________         ________________________________ 
 First Name             Middle Initial                      Last Name                                Rank                           Service                                  Spouse’s Name 
  
 ______________________________________     ______________________   ______    _________________      ________________________________ 
 Street                                                   Apt                           City                                   State              ZIP+4                                 Telephone Numbers 
  
 E-Mail Address: _______________________________________________             National Membership Number: ________________________________ 
  

(___Active Duty, ___Retired, ___Former Officer, ___Surviving Spouse) (___Regular, ___Reserve, ___National Guard (___Male __Female) 
  

 Would you be willing to assist in the operation of the Albuquerque Chapter of MOAA? If so, what would be your main area of interest?  
 
    ___Legislative Affairs, ___Public Relations, ___Membership, ___Scholarship & Award, ___Personal Affairs, ___Legal Counsel   
  
    ___Newsletter, ___Chaplain, ___Finance, ___Programs & Activities, ___Data Processing       Other____________________ 
  

 Do you have an interest in any of the following clubs:  ____Breakfast Club, ____Ski Club, ____Tours/Events, ____Golf 
  
Please make check payable to:     Albuquerque Chapter, MOAA                           Mail to:      Membership, Albuquerque Chapter, MOAA 
                                                                                                                                                         P.O. Box 5071 
Applicant’s Signature: _______________________________Date: ____________            Albuquerque, NM 87185-5071 
                                                                                   

                                                                                                     MOAA Membership Application Form 1-2017          Visit us on the web at www.albumoaa.org 

http://www.albumoaa.org
http://www.albumoaa.org

